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OFFICE OF THE MIHISTER OF RAILWAYS ADD CALAIS.

Ottawq, August 1st, 1922

My Dear colleague

I have your letter of July 20th written 

in behalf of Dr. Alex Hutchison, of Montreal, who

in the medical service of the Grand Trunk Railway. 

I know there is no indication at the 

present time that Dr. Hutchison will be interfered 

with.
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So far as

Yours sincerely,

(Signed) W.C.Kennedy.

Honourable Sir Loner Gouin.

Minister of Justice.

Ottawa, Ont.
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